I am in support of this bill because we need to strengthen our stewardship of the land not for clear cutting and constant extraction
but with our eyes to the future of our planet. If we do not take action now our children and grandchildren and millions on our one
planet will suffer and die because we have taken too much. Use the funds that would have gone to OFRI and use it for enforceable
protection for our forests, water , and climate.



